
 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are firmly in the busiest time of the year in school as so 
much is being packed into every single day – it can feel 
impossible to fit it all in!  

As I write now, I can hear production rehearsals in the hall – an 
exciting event that we are all very much looking forward to 
watching next week! 

This week has also been the first week of Art Fortnight, and so 
the school is filled with artistic pursuits, from the incredible 
African dance workshop that we all enjoyed this week, to the 
exciting and complex pieces of art that are taking shape in all 
classrooms. 

I very much hope to catch you in one of the many events that 
are taking place next week, including the EYFS Teddy Bears 
Picnic, the Year 6 Leavers Party and the Summer Production.  

It really does make a huge difference to our school, and our 
pupils to have parents coming in to share in their child’s 
learning and achievements. 

Until then, have a peaceful and relaxing weekend. 

Ms Nugent 

Head teacher 

 

  14 July 2023 

Each week we will be announcing the Dojo winning team who have 

earned most points over a week   

The team that have earned the most points in the week ending 14 July 

is the YELLOW Team 

WELL DONE Yellow TEAM 

TT Rockstars  

Year 3 - Abigail and Ben 

Year 4 -  Ranelle 

Year 5  -  Christos and Neo 

Year 6  -  Tobias and Annaleise 

Golden Book 

We are very proud of all our  

children at CtS, a special well 

done to those that received 

Golden Book certificates this 

week! 

  Golden Book Winners  

N Micah  

R Glory  

1 Ryan  Zein 

2 Paul  

3 Laharii Ryan  

4 Olly  

5 Evelyn Matthew 

6 Jesse Cody 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Last day of Term 

Friday 21 July 2023 

 

Inset Day 

Friday 1 September 2023 

 

Inset Day 

Monday 4 September 2023 

 

First Day Back 

Tuesday September 2023 

 

 

Please note: 

Parents / guardians are responsible for their children until the gate opens at 08.30, 

Children in Years 1 – 4 should not be left without adult supervision before this 

time. The gate will shut promptly at 08.50, any children arriving after this time 

will need to report to the school office. 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


